
Legislative Advocacy Day is an opportunity for Catholics around the state to participate in the political process by  

voicing the concerns of the Texas Bishops.  The 83rd Texas Legislative Session promises to be an interesting and  

exciting time for grassroots efforts to further policies protecting the dignity of all persons in accord with Catholic Social  

Teaching.  On April 9, Texas Catholics will present a unified front in support of Life, Justice, Charity, and Religious Freedom. 

For more information, visit  
www.dallascatholicadvocacy.org  

 


